NEWS - NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

SAINT LOUIS

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

The Board of Education of the City of St. Louis will have a virtual meeting via Zoom on Friday, August
16, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. Starting at 1:00 p.m., the public can view the open session meeting of the Board in

real-time at www.slps.org/VirtualBOE. This notice is posted in compliance with RSMO §670.020. The agenda
is as follows:

Call to Order and Roll Call
2 | Board Resolution 08-16-24-01

3 | Adjournment
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